Thursday, Sept. 12, 2013 _ Davenport Times | Page 3

Courtesy photo/Margie Hall

Checking out progres_s of broadband project

Grant managers from the National Telecommunications and Information Administration (NTIA) of the U. S.
Department of Commerce included three hours in Davenport Aug. 28 during a follow-up tour of sites involved
in NoaNet's broadband expansion project in Washmgton While here, they met with Lincoln Hospital admin-
istrator Tom Martin, Davenport Schools Supt. Jim Kowalkowski (pictured at right), Lincoln County Information
Services director Brad Hudson, and EDC director Margie Hall, who described the expenence as “a good op-
portunity to relay Lincoln County’s broadband story to guests from a federal agency.”




